
 

 

 

March 24, 2021 

Traffic Alert  
Mabel Street Sewer Improvement Project 

 
Hunter Contracting Co., under contract with Pima County Regional Wastewater Reclamation 
Department (RWRD), is continuing with construction field activities on the Mabel Street Sewer 
Improvement Project.  

On Wednesday, March 24, through Tuesday, March 30, the center lane of Sixth Avenue will be 

closed at Mabel Street while the contractor completes work to remove an existing sewer pipe.  

• Left turn movements will not be permitted from Mabel Street to Sixth Avenue. 

• Mabel Street through travel at Sixth Avenue will not be permitted. 

• Left turn movements from Sixth Avenue to Mabel Street will not be permitted. 

• This traffic control will be in place 24/7. 

On Wednesday, March 31 and Thursday, April 1, the contractor will pave the roadway areas on 

Sixth Avenue and Mabel Street that were disturbed by the sewer improvement work along with 

completing manhole adjustments. 

• Traffic will be shifted around the paving operation. 

• Left turn movements will not be permitted from Mabel Street to Sixth Avenue. 

• Mabel Street through travel at Sixth Avenue will not be permitted. 

• Left turn movements from Sixth Avenue to Mabel Street will not be permitted. 

Access for emergency response will be maintained.  

 

The schedule is subject to change due to inclement weather or unforeseen circumstances. 
For your safety, please observe all traffic control, message boards and reduced speed limits.  

 

WATCH FOR CONSTRUCTION PERSONNEL AND EQUIPMENT  
IN THE WORK ZONE. 

 
For additional information visit www.sewerimprovements.info. 

You can also call the information line at 520-622-2527 

http://www.sewerimprovements.info/

